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   The Association for Preservation Technology

   Washington DC Chapter  

   Founders Fund Award Program

APTDC ANNOUNCES the 2016
Emerging Professional Sponsorship Program

APTDC is pleased to announce its annual Emerging Professional Sponsorship Program, continuing a tradition begun in 1999. This program will provide a stipend for up to two APTDC Members working in the affiliated fields of historic preservation - architecture, architectural or materials conservation, architectural history/ research, construction, construction management, engineering, interiors, landscape architecture, or planning. The Washington DC Chapter of The Association for Preservation Technology International (APTDC) supports emerging professionals specializing in historic preservation and active in our chapter as part of its mission.
Sponsorships are being offered for:
Association for Preservation Technology International

Preserving Heritage with tomorrow’s technologies
Oct 30 - Nov 2, 2016 – San Antonio, TX 
 www.apti.org
Sponsorships include the cost of a full conference registration and a travel stipend (amount to be determined). 
All other expenses are the responsibility of the selected individual.

Eligible persons include those who have completed an undergraduate or graduate school degree, or other certified training program, within the past 5 years, in a preservation related career field, and are currently working in that field (evidence documents required with application). 
All applicants must be APTDC members with dues paid as of July 30, 2016.
Look to the APTDC website soon for additional information.

Applications will be due by July 31, 2016 with selections made by Aug. 15, 2016.
Please contact Committee Chair Ward Bucher at Ward@EncoreSDesign.com if you are interested in being an application judge or have any other questions about the application process.
P. O. Box 7798, Washington, DC  20044-7798

www.aptdc.org                  info@aptdc.org

